
 
 

 

The North Carolina Statewide Independent Living Council (NC SILC) and the North Carolina’s 
Centers for Independent Living are gathering information about your opinions, needs, and 
challenges related to living with a disability in your community. 

 By completing this survey, you will help us better understand the needs of North 
Carolinians with disabilities. It is our hope that this information will help us advocate for 
improved access, support, and services across our state. This survey is voluntary and 
anonymous. Thank you for helping us by filling out this survey! 

If you have any questions, need help completing the survey, or require an alternative 
format please contact the NC Statewide Independent Living Council office at 
gloria.garton@nc-silc.org or by phone at 984-480-6328. 
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North Carolina State Independent Living Council 
To complete our brief survey (it should take no more than 10 minutes of your time), please see 
below. Please complete the survey by November 30, 2023 

 

Link to survey: 

Public Needs Assessment [English] 

Evaluación de las necesidades de vida independiente de Carolina del Norte 2023  

 

QR Code to survey: 

English Version Versión en español. 
 

  
 

                                

 

If you need the survey in an alternative format or need assistance completing the survey, 
please contact the NC Statewide Independent Living Council at 984-480-6328 or your nearest 

Center for Independent Living. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PP2N7YQ
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PB6NPTM

